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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In our geography and science learning this term we have been investigating the water cycle. We have 

discovered the processes involved and how this effects plants and animals. We would love to discover 

more and a trip to the Yorkshire Water education centre in Headingley will let us dive deeper. We will 

discover how water from lakes is made safe for drinking, what actually happens at a water treatment 

centre and the work of WaterAid. 

 

The trip will take place on Thursday 23rd November. We request a voluntary contribution of £15.80 

towards the cost of this trip. The amount will be added to your parent pay account. 

 

The children will need a packed lunch and full water bottle. A school lunch can be ordered as a grab bag 

for the day. The children will have to carry their own things as there is no bag drop off point. Please 

make sure they have a suitable backpack to carry their things. 

 

We will leave school promptly at 9am to arrive on time and will be leaving at 2:45pm so should be back 

in school for the later time of 3:45pm. 

 

We require an additional volunteer to support us on our trip. If you are able to help please make this 

known on the form below.  

 

Edison Class Yorkshire Water Trip Consent Form 

 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

 

Miss Tye 

Edison Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/TcZJPeaLC1


 

                         

 

 

 

 

 
 
   


